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MRK OPEN
MRK Open

Mrs Riitano's Kitchen is open for business serving up some delicous winter food.

Prep to Year 6 - Orders through Munch Monitor for Recess and Lunch till the end of the term.

Years 7 to 12 - Full service 

Please be assured that additional safety measures have been implemented with food
packaging and handling along with updated procedures/work practices.

Cafe MRK will not be running for the duration of the term.

We look forward to seeing you all.

Mrs Hanan Longbottom
Canteen Manager 
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